
Time is running out to submit your application
to the Ampol Kurnell Community Fund. The
fund aims to improve local amenities and
positively impact the lives of Kurnell residents. 

Community groups and organisations can
apply for funding up to $20,000 for projects
that will be implemented within the next 12
months.

Applications close 5pm Friday 15 September
and can be submitted by going to
www.akcf.com.au

Ampol Kurnell Community Fund

KURNELLKURNELL
COMMUNITY UPDATECOMMUNITY UPDATE

Ampol would like to acknowledge the Gweagal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands where the
Ampol Kurnell Terminal is located, and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.

Reminder - community information pop-up 

We recently advised in our August 2023
Kurnell Community Update, that a strategic
review is being carried out to look at what
opportunities exist for a section of
remediated land at our Kurnell site. Aligned to
our Future Energy and Decarbonisation
strategies, one option we are exploring is a
grid scale battery.

Community consultation is important to us.
We want to engage with residents, local
businesses and community groups  and ensure
you have the opportunity to provide feedback. 

To find out more or to speak to a member of
the project team we invite you to attend our
pop-up information session:

Date: Saturday 16 September 2023
Time: 10am – 12pm (drop-in at any time)
Location: Marton Community Hall, 92 Captain
Cook Drive, Kurnell

To help us better understand the Kurnell
community during this review, please scan the
below QR code to complete a short survey.

  SEPTEMBER 2023SEPTEMBER 2023

In 2022, an independent study conducted by
“The Odour Unit” identified the landfarm as a
key source of odour due to wet hydrocarbon
sludge that was stored at this location. 

Since mid-2022 we have expedited the drying
of this material and are pleased to confirm
that all material has now been removed from
the site.

Moving forward, the landfarm will no longer
be used and is now in the process of being
decommissioned, which involves removal of
the landfarm liner and bunding.

We continue to make improvements across
the site to mitigate impact from our
operations and we will keep you updated of
our progress.

Kurnell landfarm

http://www.akcf.com.au/
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For the chance to win a $50 Westfield gift card,
simply colour in the Kurnell Cat 1 Tanker and
bring it along to the Kurnell RFS Get Ready

Weekend Open Day on Sunday 17 September.

NAME:.......................................................................

AGE:...........................................................................

PHONE:.....................................................................

If you have any questions, feedback, or wish to report a complaint, 
please contact our community relations team.

As part of Get Ready Weekend, the Kurnell RFS Brigade Station will be open from 9am - 1pm on
Sunday 17 September. Everyone is welcome to drop in, say hi to members and get some tips on
how to be prepared during a bush fire.

After several years of wet weather, the risk of bush fire is returning. Residents are encouraged
to  trim, mow, remove, clear and prepare to make their home and garden more likely to
withstand a bush fire.

CONTACT US

24 hour Hotline
1800 719 669

community@ampol.com.au
2 Solander Street
Kurnell NSW 2231

Get Ready Weekend - Kurnell Rural Fire Service


